April 17, 2020

For release to the public: The Montgomery County Health Department has been notified by the Illinois
Department of Public Health of positive COVID-19 cases at the Litchfield McDonalds. The facility
owners have voluntarily closed the facility at this time and are cooperating fully with the Health
Department. This has been done with public safety as the goal. If any patrons have concerns, please self-

monitor for symptoms and contact your primary care provider if symptoms arise and/or advance and are
worrisome.



